
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

     TAKE NOTICE that the Saratoga County Board of Supervisors will hold 
a public hearing on Tuesday, November 30, 2021 at 4:45 p.m. at the Board 
of Supervisors Chambers, 40 McMaster Street, Ballston Spa, New York. 
     THE PURPOSE of this hearing is to consider the Tentative 2022 
Saratoga County Budget, copies of which are available at the Office of the 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 40 McMaster Street, Ballston Spa, New 
York or online at www.saratogacountyny.gov. 
     PURSUANT to Section 359 of the County Law, the maximum salaries to 
be paid during the fiscal year to Board of Supervisors members, the Vice 
Chairman and Chairman will be $20,034, $21,605 and $29,462 respectively. 
   TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that at this hearing, all persons wishing to 
speak will be heard.  Written communications may be emailed to 
publiccomment@saratogacountyny.gov, or by mail addressed to: Clerk of 
the Board, Saratoga County Board of Supervisors, 40 McMaster Street, 
Ballston Spa, NY, 12020, which public comment must be received by 
November 30, 2021 at 4:15 pm. 
 
Therese M. Connolly, Clerk 
Board of Supervisors 
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